
Southgate Board of Education Meeting 

February 2023 

Special Education and Preschool Report 

 

• Preschool’s Little Cub School will be held on Friday, Feb 10th.  

• Ready for Kindergarten will be held February 16th from 5:00-6:30.  Dinner 

and child care will be provided.  We have 13 families signed up! 

• Preschool Family Bowling night was a huge success.  We had over 50 

children and adults at the Superbowl Bellwood.  Everyone had a great time. 

• Preparing for the March 1 Child Count for Preschool. 

• Working on the Preschool Budget in GMAP.  It has become a very tedious 

process. 

• I will bring to the BOE meeting in April a proposal regarding special 

education staffing for the 2023-24 school year. 

• Preschool graduation will be held on May 11th.  We have 14 students 

graduating and 13 will be going on to kindergarten. 

• Early kindergarten and  Preschool registration will be held Thursday, March 

30th, before Spring Break. 

• Mr. Duty will be presenting an MOU with Ft. Thomas Schools for the 

transportation of a student to the Regional School Program.  There is no 

cost.  I will be sending a monitor to ride the bus in the morning.   

• Finally, I will be resigning from my position at the end of the year.  It has 

been a wonderful opportunity and I have truly enjoyed working with the 

families and students at Southgate. I appreciate your trust and confidence 

in me as we have worked together to make great things happen!   I will be 

more than happy to help with the transition to a new DoSE.   

 

 

 


